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        TO ALL CEP BELL LOCALS

 

June 22, 2006

  

As you are aware, the selection process for Bell Aliant Regional Communications is underway.  The opportunity

exists for those employees working in the Bell Canada territory to express an interest for a job opportunity in the

Income Trust territory.

 

The period to apply for a position in the Income Trust starts June 23rd and ends July 6th, 2006.

 
The process for applying is as follows:

 

Tech must advise their Local and the CEP 912 coordinator, Kathy Reid, by email at

katharine.reid@bell.ca

Tech must provide current job title and functional preferences if applicable, and their current work address

and phone and or pager number

Tech must identify the town or region that they would like to work in within the Income Trust territory.
 

Kathy Reid will organize and compile the information and identify potential job swaps.

 

All applications that can be matched will be reviewed by the Working Committee within five days of the

conclusion of the application period.
 

All potential job swaps must be initiated by the employee, requested by the Union and authorized by the

Company as per the Letter of Intent in the Collective Agreement.

 

In solidarity,
 
  

 
John Edwards, Ontario Region

Administrative Vice-President.
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